


 
 

 

 

 

Nassau Health Care Corporation Institutional Review Board 

 

 

July 17, 2018 

 

 

Dear Dr. Zeltser 

 

 

IRB# 17-139: Impact of Cardiologist Intervention on Guideline –Directed 

Use of Statin Therapy 

PI: Zeltser 

 

 

This letter is to state that the current study has been approved for extension on 6/14/18. The 

approval is for one year with this approval expiring on 6/14/19. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Greg Haggerty, Ph.D. 

Chair, Institutional Review Board 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Lynn Schaefer, Ph.D., Vice Chair 


